
March update from LMC 

 

GP of Note awards  

We hope you are able to join us at our AGM on Wednesday 11th May at the Village hotel in Ashton-

Under-Lyne.  As outlined on the attached agenda, we will be presenting awards to GPs of note in 

Oldham and Tameside & Glossop areas.  If you would like to nominate a GP for their outstanding 

work, please e-mail Jane Hill at westpenninelmc@btconnect.com 

AGM Agenda 
2016.pdf

 

 

GP/ Practice staff recruitment advertising 

We are well aware of how expensive recruitment advertising can be, so in order to support you we 

have decided to offer  all LMC levy paying practices the opportunity of advertising for any GP/ 

clinical and managerial vacancies on our website. www.westpenninelmc.org.uk 

If you wish to place an advert, please e-mail the advert including contact details and deadline to 

westpenninelmc@btconnect.com 

 

Complaints policy 

NHS England recently published their complaints policy.  Please find the attached in case you haven't 

already received this. 

nhse-complaints-polic
y.pdf

 

 

Patient Online Access 

We are aware that NHS England have recently written out to GP practices about patient online 

access, giving  a deadline of March 31st 2016.  If you have any queries or concerns about this, please 

contact us on westpenninelmc@btconnect.com 

 

If you have any queries about the above or any other issues relating to primary care, please do not 

hesitate to contact us via e-mail or at the LMC office. 

 


